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19 February 2009
The Honorable Chet Edwards

U.S. House of Representatives

2369 Rayburn House Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-0350

Dear Representative Edwards:
On behalf of the Fleet Reserve Association (FRA), I am writing to express strong support for “The Military Retirees Health Care Protection Act” (H.R. 816) that would prohibit DoD from increasing TRICARE fees, specifying that the authority to increase these fees exists only in Congress.
FRA believes the Department of Defense must to do more to investigate and implement other options to make TRICARE more cost-efficient as an alternative to shifting costs to retiree beneficiaries. Our nation is at war and imposing higher health care costs on retirees sends a powerful negative message not only to retirees, but to those currently serving about the value of their service to the nation. Unlike private sector employees, military retirees have answered the call to serve, and most have done so under extremely difficult circumstances while separated from their families and receiving low pay to defend the freedoms we enjoy today. 
The Association appreciates your leadership on this important issue and stands ready to assist you in passing this legislation in the 111th Congress. FRA has listed this legislation on the Association’s Action Center to provide our members an opportunity to send letters of support to their Representatives.

The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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